
Paying Staff

The association has no paid staff.  Should the recruitment of paid staff deemed to be necessary then 
we would ensure we were an equal opportunities employer and that we would take all necessary 
steps to ensure all relevant legislation would be adhered to.  In the event of such recruitment then 
this policy would be fully reviewed by the Executive Committee and amended as deemed 
necessary.


